LEGAL NOTICE
Request For Proposals 

Sealed proposals for Solid Waste Services addressed to the City of Ocean Springs will be received at the City of Ocean Springs City Hall in the office of the City Clerk 1018 Porter Avenue, Ocean Springs, MS 39564, until 2:00 P.M. LOCAL TIME on November 28, 2023, either by mail, hand delivery, or electronically. Any proposals received after the time and date specified will not be considered and will be returned unopened. Proposals that are mailed shall be addressed to the City of Ocean Springs c/o City Clerk, PO BOX 1800, 1018 Porter Avenue, Ocean Springs, MS 39566-1800. Request for proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope with the company name, address, and item being considered as “SOLID WASTE SERVICES” written on the outside of the envelope.	
Proposals will be opened at 3:00 P.M., LOCAL TIME on November 28, 2023, at City Hall, 1018 Porter Avenue, Ocean Springs, Mississippi.
LOCATIONS AND SPECIFICATIONS
The location of the services will be within the boundaries of Ocean Springs, Mississippi.
THE PROPOSAL DOCUMENTS CAN BE OBTAINED AND SUBMITTED ONLINE AT WWW.OCEANSPRINGSBIDS.COM. IF THE RESPONDENT CHOOSES TO DOWNLOAD FROM THIS WEBSITE, THEY WILL BE AUTOMATICALLY LOGGED IN ON RECORD FOR THE PROPOSED BIDDER LIST. For any questions relating to the electronic submittal, please call PH Bidding Group at 662-407-0193.
The City of Ocean Springs seeks proposals from qualified Respondents interested in providing municipal solid waste services. Municipal solid waste services include but are not limited to, rubbish, refuse, garbage, recycling, and other waste collection, haul, and disposal services. Selection shall be made from qualified proposals as determined by the City. The City reserves the right to amend and/or negotiate the terms of a contract with one or more of the qualified proposers, if any. Such negotiations are not limited to the terms in the proposal(s). To perform public work, the successful proposer shall, as applicable, hold or obtain a contractor’s and business licenses, and Certificate of Insurance as required by the City or state statutes. The right is reserved to reject all proposals or any proposal not conforming to the intent and purpose of the request.
For more information concerning the proposed services, contact Patty Gaston, City Clerk, 228-230-1963, 1018 Porter Avenue, Ocean Springs, MS 39564, or pgaston@oceansprings-ms.gov 

To be published in the Sun Herald on November 2 and November 9, 2023.
